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Printers 

 
Request: 
 
I am writing to make a request for data under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Please send me: 
 
Since April 2012, how much money has been spent in TOTAL on office printers, 
paper and ink and toner cartridges for each financial year including 2012-2013, 
2013-2014 and 2014-2015?  
 
Please provide a breakdown of how much has been spent on replacement ink 
cartridges, printer maintenance and replacement paper for each individual financial 
year over the same period.  
 
Also could you confirm that all the ink and toner cartridges purchased were original 
branded products (OEM)? 
 
Following reasonable enquiries, it has been established that the Council does not 
hold the above requested information as this was held our previous Financial 
Management System which has now been replaced.  
 
Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and 
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 (“The Act”), that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 


